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Software Error May Cause Unintended Acceleration 

Unintended vehicle acceleration can increase the risk of a crash. 

 
NHTSA Campaign Number: 23V589000 

Manufacturer Hyundai Motor America 

Components ELECTRICAL SYSTEM, VEHICLE SPEED CONTROL 

Potential Number of Units Affected 37,997 

Summary 

Hyundai Motor America (Hyundai) is recalling certain 2021-2023 Elantra HEV vehicles. A software error 
in the motor control unit may cause unintended vehicle acceleration after the brake pedal is released. 

Remedy 

Dealers will update the motor control unit software, free of charge. Owner notification letters are 
expected to be mailed October 17, 2023. Owners may contact Hyundai customer service at 1-855-371-
9460. Hyundai's number for this recall is 248. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

HYUNDAI ELANTRA HEV 2021-2023 

  

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V589#recalls490
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V589#recalls490


Loss of Drive Power 

A loss of drive power can increase the risk of a crash. 

 
NHTSA Campaign Number: 23V588000 

Manufacturer Honda (American Honda Motor Co.) 

Components POWER TRAIN 

Potential Number of Units Affected 19 

Summary 

Honda (American Honda Motor Co.) is recalling certain 2023 CR-V Hybrid and Accord Hybrid vehicles. 
The electronic transmission may have been improperly manufactured, which can result in a loss of drive 
power. 

Remedy 

Dealers will replace the electronic continuously variable transmission (e-CVT), free of charge. Owner 
notification letters are expected to be mailed October 11, 2023. Owners may contact Honda customer 
service at 1-888-234-2138. Honda's numbers for this recall are NFG and HFF. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

HONDA ACCORD HYBRID 2023 

HONDA CR-V HYBRID 2023 

 
Seat Belt Audio Chime Malfunction/FMVSS 208 

An audible chime that does not properly alert the driver to fasten their seat belt increases the risk 
of injury in a crash. 

 
NHTSA Campaign Number: 23V584000 

Manufacturer BMW of North America, LLC 

Components SEAT BELTS, ELECTRICAL SYSTEM 

Potential Number of Units Affected 144 

Summary 

BMW of North America, LLC (BMW) is recalling certain 2019-2022 330i, 330i xDrive, M340i, 2022 430i 
Coupe, 2021-2022 430i, M440i Convertible, and 2020-2022 228i xDrive Gran Coupe vehicles. The 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V588#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V588#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V584#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V584#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V584#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=23V584#recalls320


receiver audio module control unit software may fail to properly generate audible seat belt warnings to 
the driver to fasten their seat belt. As such, these vehicles fail to comply with the requirements of 
Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard number 208, "Occupant Crash Protection." 

Remedy 

Dealers will update the receiver audio module software, free of charge. Owner notification letters are 
expected to be mailed October 6, 2023. Owners may contact BMW customer service at 1-800-525-7417. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

BMW 228I 2020-2022 

BMW 330I 2019-2022 

BMW 430I 2021-2022 

BMW M340I 2019-2022 

BMW M440I 2021-2022 

                                                                                


